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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
cdhriceswd@valornet.com; kpriceswd@valornet.com 
r@rthicksconsult.com; whearth@msn.com 
Abatement Plan Extensions 

Sent: Wed 8/17/2005 11:47 AM 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Dear Ms. Haynes: 

OCD is in receipt of the following request for extensions: 

July 06, 2005 RT Hicks N-29 Junction Box UL N Section 29, 21S, 37 E 

July 11, 2005 RT Hicks Jet F-29-1A 1R0428-44 
July 13, 2005 RT Hicks EME M-9, N-5, K-6, D-1, BD J-26. 
July 15, 2005 Whole Earth K-33-1 1R047-92 ^ 4 f _ ^ 0 

OCD hereby approves of the extensions, 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of these extensions does not relieve (Rice Operating Co.) of responsibility 
should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to ground water, 
surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not relieve (Rice Operating Co.) 
of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. OCD reserves the right 
to cancel the extensions if deemed warranted. 

Wayne Price-Senior Environmental Engr. 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. Saint Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
E-mail wayne.price@state.nm.us 
Tele: 505-476-3487 
Fax: 505-4763462 
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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2006 3:51 PM 

To: 'Mike Griffin1 

Subject: RE: Rice K 33-1 (OCD Case 1R0427-92) 

OCD hereby approves of the path forward. 

From: Mike Griffin [mailto:whearth@msn.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2006 3:25 PM 
To: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Subject: Rice K 33-1 (OCD Case 1R0427-92) 

Good afternoon, Wayne: 

To confirm our telecon of this afternoon, could you give us the approval to go forward with the Phase I 
delineation plan of the above site? 

Thanks in advance. 

Mike Griffin 

Whole Earth Environmental, Inc. 
Phone: 281.394.2050 
FAX: 281.394.2051 

9/26/2006 



Price, Wayne 
ft 

From: Price, Wayne 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2001 10:26 AM 
To: 'riceswd@leaco.net' 
Subject: K-33-1 OCD Case # 1R0336 

Att: Mr. Donnie Anderson: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) is in receipt of the EME SWD System K-33-1 Junction Box Upgrade 
work plan dated November 20, 2001. The plan is hereby approved. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this plan does not relieve Rice Operating Company of liability should 
their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to ground water, 
surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not relieve Rice Operating 
Company of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

Wayne Price 
OCD-Environmental Bureau 

l 


